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 Minutes of the April 8, 2020 Special Board meeting of the Board of 

Trustees of the Village of Newark held in the 3
rd

 floor Conference 

Room of the Municipal Building at 4:00 P.M. 

 

PRESENT Mayor Jonathan Taylor (11); Trustees: Robert Bendix (11) [By phone], 

Stuart Blodgett (9), Alan Schober (10), and Rebecca Vermeulen (9) 

[By Phone]. 

 

Clerk/Treasurer Steve Murawski   

 

MAYOR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE  

SESSION 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mayor Taylor opened the meeting at  4:00 P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Blodgett, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried unani-

mously to authorize the Village of Newark to purchase red ribbons to 

tie on trees and street light poles on South Main St. at a cost of 

$161.51, and to allow Mayor Taylor and his family to put the ribbons 

on the trees and street light poles. This is being done to honor essential 

employees during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

The 2020 Community Pride Day has been postponed from the May 16, 

2020 date until further notice. 

 

Motion Trustee Schober, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried unani-

mously to go into Executive Session at 4:19 P.M. to discuss personnel 

at the  DPW, and contract negotiations with the Police Union Unit. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:45 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Stephen Murawski, Village Clerk-Treasurer 


